City of Abbeville Council personnel interviews December 17, 2019

The Mayor and Council of the City of Abbeville met for personnel interviews on December 17, 2019 at 5:00 P.M., at the regular meeting place, the Council Meeting Room located at 101 North State Street, with the Honorable Mark Piazza, Mayor, presiding.

Members Present: Council Members, Francis Plaisance, Terry Broussard, Brady

Broussard and Roslyn White

Members Absent: Councilman Francis Touchet, Jr.

Also Present: Bill Spearman, Police Chief

Mayor Piazza stated we are here to interview personnel for the Police Department. There are three applicants to interview.

-01 introduced by Mr. Brady Broussard, Jr. and seconded by Ms. Roslyn White to enter into executive session to interview applicants for the Police Department. The motion carried unanimously.

-02 introduced by Mr. Brady Broussard, Jr. and seconded by Ms. Terry Broussard to reconvene the meeting from executive session. The motion carried unanimously.

There being no further business to discuss, Mayor Piazza declared this meeting adjourned.

ATTEST: APPROVE:

Kathleen S. Faulk Mark Piazza Secretary-Treasurer Mayor